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“We can do hard things.”

September 8, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We are finishing up our second week of school and it seems like all the students are settling in nicely! The faculty, staff,
and | are excited to see what the year will bring.

Our Back-To-School Night is scheduled for next Wednesday, September 14. We will begin at 7:00 PM in the cafeteria, with
a few words from myself and the HSA. After that, there will be three fifteen-minute Information sessions where you can
visit with your child's teacher(s). We ask that all middle school parents do the first session in their child's homeroom. We
will also have representatives from our Carnival Committee, HSA (Home -School Association), Building and Grounds
Committee, and Athletic Association there to answer any questions. They will be seated at tables at the back of the
cafeteria.

Next week we are also running our first Book Fair of the year, and it will be open during Back-To-School Night. Thank you
in advance for helping with all of our school’s fundraising efforts.

I'have sent home another copy of the uniform guide so everyone can see the correct uniform pieces for each
season/uniform. We will be posting pictures, in the near future, so everyone can see how the proper uniforms look.

Finally, this year we have an Aftercare Handbook that all parents who need the program should have read. Please note
that any child in grades 6-8 must receive authorization from the administration before they may participate in the
Aftercare Program. There must be a special circumstance (bussing not available, younger sibling, medical reason) for your
child to attend the program if they are in middle school.

Thank you for all that you do for our school! Special thanks to the HSA for our balloon arch and first day snacks for all of
the students. May God continue to bless all of you and your families. You are always in my prayers.

Principal
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